
 
June 4, 2020 

 
Patrick Conant 
Sunshine Request 
PO Box 17391 
Asheville, North Carolina  28816 
Via email: Records@SunshineRequest.com 
 
Dear Mr. Conant: 
 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry 
CDC/ATSDR) received your attached Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) on May 1, 2020. Your request 
number is #20-01488-FOIA. 
 
This email is to inform you that the estimated cost of processing your request is $46.  In your attached 
May 18, 2020 email, you stated: 

Please note that we cannot commit to covering any fees / associated costs related to any requests 
on our site. If there is a possibility that any cost may need to be incurred in order to process the 
request, please let us know and we will note this for the requestor, should they decide to pursue 
the request directly with your office. 
 

Please let us know how you decide to proceed by June 8, 2020 or we will presume you are withdrawing.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
Mark Harper  
 
Mark Harper 
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Office 
Office of the Chief Operating Officer 
(770) 488-6399 
Fax: (404) 235-1852 

 
Enclosures: 
 
20-01488-FOIA 
 


